
 
 

July 15, 2025 

 

President Donald J. Trump 

The White House 

Washington, D.C. 20500 

 

Dear Mr. President: 

 

These candidates were recommended by the bipartisan Wisconsin Federal Nominating 

Commission to fill the vacancy that will occur beginning October 1, 2025, on the U.S. Court of 

Appeals for the Seventh Circuit: 

 

 Joseph Aragorn Bugni 

 Cynthia Mae Davis 

 Thomas Michael Hruz 

 Kevin Eugene Martens 

 Rebecca Liane Taibleson 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

   

Ron Johnson     Tammy Baldwin 

  U.S. Senator     U.S. Senator 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


